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CRAB Park encampment - update 

Mayor and Council, 

As you may be aware, the Port of Vancouver has received an order from the BC Supreme Court which requires 
individuals currently camping in Lot 5, adjacent to CRAB park, to leave that site. The injunction provides campers with a 
period of 3 days to depart and remove their belongings, etc. 

The order does not include specific direction to the police in relation to enforcement, although the judge made it clear 
that he expects all parties to comply and that VPD has the requisite authorization to enforce his direction. 

The Port has reached out to the Province regarding support to the campers. Our Outreach Team attempted to engage 
with the campers following the establishment of the encampment, but were advised by organizers that they are not 
welcome. We understand PHS has been working with campers in recent weeks and we are following up with PHS and 
BCH to understand what measures are in place to support individuals who are now required to leave the site. 

We will keep you apprised of any developments over the coming days. If you have any immediate questions, please let 
me know. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
pau I. mochrie@va ncouver .ca 
604.873.7666 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




